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15/09/2020  20:03:522020/3383/P SUPPRT Robert Livock I support this application in providing much needed new housing and investment in this part of Kentish Town 

Road as it will complement the redevelopment of the Carpet Shop and Pizza Express as a gateway to the high 

street from the south.  The street is far too tatty and needs cleaning up.  The roof extension is modest, 

sympathetic and adds variety to the skyline.  The building is not listed nor in a Conservation Area and the 

extension preserves neighbouring amenity so there is no reason why this building should be limited to the 

height of its neighbours.
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